
CANBY CITY COUNCIL 

SPECIAL MEETING 

DECEMBER 11, 1979 

Mayor Robert Rapp presiding. Councilmembers present: Beryl Brown, Beauford 
Knight, Richard Nichols, Bill Pulver, Robert Swayze and Robert Westcott. 

Also present: Administrator H.A. Wyman, Public Works Director Ken Ferguson, Public 
Works Supervisor Bud Atwood, TreasurerMyra Weston, City Planner Stephan Lashbrook, 
Secretary Marilyn Perkett, Planning Commission Members, Fred Kahut, Gary Sowles, 
Norris Hart, Catherine Davis, John Edgerton and Elsie Cutsforth, Oregonian Reporter 
Fran Jones, Canby Herald Editor Jeff Durham and David Bury. 

Mayor Rapp called the meeting to order at 7:34 p.m., followed by the flag salute 
and roll ca 11. 

Administrator Wyman read a staff report from Ken Ferguson regarding the Census 
Committee. This committee will join with the Census Bureau in supplying a more 
accurate 1980 countonecessary for Revenue Sharing monies. Portland State, working 
on this count, says our population is going down and this is incorrect and the 
City could stand to lose a good sum of tax money. Mr. Ferguson recommended that 
the City should form a Complete Count Committee which could cost about $5000.00. 
Mayor Rapp will review the information on this before taking action. 

Councilman Westcott brought up the article that appeared in the December 5, 1979, 
Canby Herald regarding the park concerts. The article stated it was free, however, 
Jeff Durham noted that there was a correction in the December 12, 1979 edition of 
the paper. 

Mayor Rapp recessed the Special Meeting at 7:48 p.m. to go into workshop with the 
Planning Commission on the Condominium Conversion Ordinance. 

Mayor Rapp reconvened the Special Meeting at 9:15 p.m. and immediately adjourned. 

nistrator/Reporter 
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